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Feeney, John M - DNR

From: Feeney, John M - DNR
Sent: Friday, May 01, 2020 9:43 AM
To: 'MStollenwerk@trccompanies.com'
Cc: Amber Thomas (athomas@village.grafton.wi.us)
Subject: Village of Grafton, Lime Kiln Landfill, WDNR License 3602, BRRTS #: 02-46-000743, 

02-46-549906

Hi Marita: 
 
The DNR received your compliance assistance request on April 14, 2020.  After review, the DNR concurs with the 
alternative schedule to Wis. Admin. Code § NR 716.11(2g) as a result of the COVID-19 pandemic.  The DNR understands 
that the second quarterly sampling event is planned for May 2020 at residential properties using exterior spigots that 
are operational after being turned off for the winter season.  This includes well PW1716LR located at the Watts 
Residence at 1716 Lakeview Road.  When Executive Order #72, Emergency Order #28 (Safer at Home Order) and COVID-
19 safe distancing restrictions are lifted, the DNR expects the sampling activities to return to the original sampling plan. 
 
Thank you. 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
John Feeney, Wisconsin PG #750 

Hydrogeologist, Remediation & Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
1155 Pilgrim Road, Plymouth WI 53073 
Phone: 920-893-8523 (Office) 
Phone: 262-483-4790 (Mobile) 
johnm.feeney@wisconsin.gov 
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